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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, & Rye 

Weather Trends/Outlook 

Drought conditions have improved as rainfall in December was closer to normal.  Monthly 
precipitation was 4.2 inches; compared to the average of 4.7 inches. 

 
Current Water Use Restrictions 
The U.S. Drought Monitor (https://droughtmonitor.unl.edu) currently shows that drought conditions 
have improved to Abnormally Dry conditions on the New Hampshire seacoast.  Currently, there are 
no water use restrictions.  
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